
S&T CLIINICS 
2017-2018 Season 

You don’t have to be going for your senior to attend these clinics. They are a great chance to 
brush up on your skill sets, ski at another mountain and meet other patrollers.  
 
February 4, 2018 – Ski and Toboggan Enhancement Seminar at Mad River Glen– Get an 
overall view of skiing as a patroller and advance your toboggan handling skills.  
Course Number:  E171180001 
 

Weekend Patrol School at Jay Peak 
February 24, 2018 – Ski Enhancement Seminar – PSIA certified instruction – spend the day 
fine tuning your skiing skills and working on becoming a more efficient skier 
Course Number:  E171180005 
February 24, 2017 – Telemark Enhancement Clinic – Come drop a knee with other Tele 
patrollers and trade ideas and learn some adaptive techniques. 
Course Number: E171180006 
February 24, 2017 – Patrol and Toboggan introduction – set up to introduce new patrollers to 
patrol work with a toboggan skills and toboggan handling.  
Course Number:  E171180010   
February 25, 2018 –Toboggan Enhancement Seminar – Top to bottom toboggan handling 
work and instruction with NSP toboggan instructors 
Course Number:  E171180007   
 
March 3, 2018 – YAP Ski and Toboggan Enhancement Seminar event at Sugarbush  –YAP’s 
get to work with regional S&T staff to hone up their skills in skiing and toboggan handling.  
 
March 11, 2018 – Senior S&T Exam –Sugarbush – This will be the senior exam for the 
Northern Vermont Region for the 2017/2018 season.  Make sure that you have approval from 
your Patrol Director. 
Course Numbers: E171180008 and E17118009 
 
For more information or to register for any of these clinics please contact me at 
Glanz515@yahoo.com or 802-242-9009 between 6pm and 10pm or leave a message.  You will 
also need to register online through the National Page. Go to the NSP website and Sign in to 
your account. Under the Member resources tab use the drop down to get to “Course Schedule”.  
Select “Course Schedule” and then use the provided numbers to find the course you want to 
attend and sign up. All of the courses, except the senior exam, count towards senior credits. 
 
Thanks and hope to see you on the mountain.  Riley Glanz - NVT Regional OET Advisor 


